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Julie Pascua  Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

Senate Committee 

Subject: SB2787 Relating to Childcare providers 

February 3, 2018 

My name is Julie Pascua, and I am a concerned citizen, and a childcare provider. I 
support SB 2787. 

I support the implementation and enforcement until further studies are done. Liability 
insurance should be mandatory. However, the department of human services SHOULD 
NOT be setting the amount for the childcare providers. This should be an individual 
decision. Home Childcare providers are individual business owners where they 
should determine how much insurance they will need. Not all childcare providers need 
the same amount.  

Thank you for reading my testimony, in strong support of this bill which I hope you will 
take in consideration.  

Julie 
Pascua                                                                                                                                
          94-462 Kahuanani 
Street                                                                                                                       Waipa
hu, Hi 96797 

808.258.7331 
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Katherine Oshiro OFCBA Support Yes 

 
 
Comments:  

Chair Josh Green Human Service Committee 

Senate Bill SB 2787 

Hearing Date-February 5, 2018 

My name is Katherine Oshiro and I am a Family Child Care Provider in Waipahu. I am 
testifying in support of Senate Bill SB 2787. I support the implementation and 
enforcement until further studies are done.  I oppose the set amount to be disclosed in 
the providers contract due to the possibility of potential lawsuits. thank you for the 
opportunity to testify in support of this bill. 

Katherine Oshiro 

94-650 Kahakea Street 

Waipahu, Hawaii 96797 

Phone: 677-5797 
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DELORSE RAPOZA 
FAMILY CHILDCARE 

PROVIDER 
Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

It is important to delay Act 161 concerning the liability insurance for family childcare 
businesses. 

More time is necessary to study how enforcing the purchase of liability insurance will 
affect the affordability of childcare for parents.   
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Shelby Man  Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

As a parent of children in licensed child care, I support this bill because I feel that high 
quality providers may either close business or not license with DHS. This may greatly 
reduce the pool of licensed providers, risk the health and safety of children at non-
licensed care, and increase child care cost for parents who seek licensed providers. 
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